 Report of the Storrington Horticultural Societies December 2023 Meeting
Although there was no formal meeting in December the members had the opportunity of enjoying a Christmas Afternoon Tea. The Christmas tea was held in the Storrington village hall on
Saturday 9th December where we welcomed Tom Brown our president and his wife who together with over 70 members enjoyed a traditional tea with a very wide assortment of tea time goodies plus some seasonal favorites including mince pies etc.
A number of easy games were also played such as stand up bingo and guess what this object is used for  a general  quiz and raffle  and the afternoon ended with some carols which all added to the enjoyment of all those attending.

Our January  meeting is being held at Storrington Village Hall on the 19th January commencing 7.30pm when Ian Currie will talking about ‘ Sussex Weather over the past 300 years’ . 

Michael Webber

Web site :- storringtonhorti.org.uk


